
 

Curious Parent Forum 
Why Reading Matters and How to Get Your Kid to  

Love it 
 

 
The Curious Parent Forum is a one-hour forum that provides parents the opportunity to get answers to questions they may be curious 

about.  Parenting is far from easy, and often times there is so much information at our fingertips that it can be confusing and 
overwhelming.  The C.P.F. allows parents the opportunity to ask local experts direct questions about relevant parenting topics. 

 
 

Come join us at the local Arroyo Grande Library for this month's guest expert!  
 

Learn how reading and literacy positively impacts your child’s development.  Explore 
ways to engage your child in reading and foster a love for story time! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For registration, please call Rubi Cuevas at: (805) 474-3000 ext. 1229  
or send email to: rubi.cuevas@lmusd.org 

 
**Childcare will be provided. Refreshments will be served** 

 

Date: Saturday, May 25th, 2019 

Time: 11:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Location: Arroyo Grande Public Library 
800 W. Branch St. 

Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 

Guest Expert: Margaret Kensinger-Klopfer – MLIS, Coordinating 
Librarian Youth Services, County of San Luis Obispo Public Libraries  

Margaret Kensinger-Klopfer is the Coordinating Librarian for Youth Services for the County of San Luis Obispo Public 
Libraries.  Margaret has worked in a variety of libraries from the National Achieves Records Administration in 

Washington DC to the University of Maryland, but her passion is working with children and families through the public 
library system.  Margaret holds a B.A. in English Literature from Saint Mary’s College of Notre Dame, India and an 

M.L.I.S in Library and Information Science from the University of Maryland, College Park. 
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